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Ms Rata Dapkuté-Stankevicienée

Director, Investment Department, Head of the National Focal Point
Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Lithuania

Lukiskiy str. 2, 01512 Vilnius

Lithuania

Oslo, 25/08/2021

Subject: Amendment of Annexes A and B of the Memorandum of Understanding — incorporating
changes communicated in your letter from 29 June 2021

Dear Ms Rita Dapkute-Stankeviciené, dear Ms Patapiene,

With regard to your letter dated 29 June 2021, and in accordance with Article 2.5 paragraph 3
of the Regulation on the Implementation of the Norwegian Financial Mechanism 2014 — 2021,
the Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs (NFMA) hereby confirms the acceptance of the
proposed changes to the Management and Control System in Annex A of the Memorandum of
Understanding of the Implementation of the Norwegian Financial Mechanism 2014 — 2021 in
Lithuania.

The NMFA further requests your formal acceptance by replying to this letter of the agreed
changes in Annex B on the allocation of the reserve as well as the already proposed changes
in Annex A of the Memorandum of Understanding as per the NMFAletter dated 09 June 2021.
The NMFA requests your agreement to this amendment by replying to this letter. This letter and
your affirmative letter in reply shall result in the amendment of Annexes A and B to the MoU and
the amendment shall enter into force on the date of your letter in reply. Upon entry into force,
the MoU with the amended Annexes A and B shall be published on the websites of the National
Focal Point and the Financial Mechanism Office.

Yours sincerely,

Niels Engelschian,

Director General

Department of European Affairs and International Trade
Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs
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